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 CORNERSTONE CHRISTIAN SCHOOL	

                                                                                                  

Christmas Program!
The fourth graders have worked so hard in 
preparing their songs for the program!  
They are very excited to preform for you!  
The program is on Tuesday, December 8, 
beginning at 7 pm.  We are meeting at 
Beautiful Savior on 96th and Giles.  We 
ask that the students arrive no earlier than 
6:40.  In addition, we also ask that all 
students be dressed in their best Sunday 
clothing.  School dress code applies with 

sweaters covering straps on dresses and 
no jeans for this event.  !

Recess Atire!
Our playground is on a hill and exposed to 
the winter elements. We ask that each 
student to be sure to bring hats and gloves 
for recess during the winter.  If your child 
chooses to bring snow boots, please make 
sure they also bring a pair of shoes to 
change into after recess is over.  !!

History Test!
There will be a history test on Tuesday, 
December 8.  It will cover chapters 8 and 
9.  Each fourth grader has their history 
book and their study guides in their red 
folder to study over the weekend. !

Hanukkah Party!
We are celebrating Hanukkah on Thursday, 
December 10.  The fourth graders will 
learn about the Menorah and play the 
Dreidel game.  

Bible Memory: Luke 2:12-14	


Due Wednesday, December 16

NEED TO GET IN TOUCH?
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4TH GRADE NEWS

Dates to Remember:  !!
Dec. 8: Christmas Program 7 PM 
 Beautiful Savior !
Dec. 11: MS/HS Christmas  
 Program 7 PM !
Dec. 21-Jan 1: Christmas Break !
Jan. 4: School Resumes  

History Memory: 	


Declaration of Independence #6,7,8	



Due Wednesday, Jan 6

Spelling: List 15	


Final Test: Friday, Dec. 11

Thank You! !
Miss Jewell and Mr Sittler 
joined us for one last reading 
game day!  We have been so 
blessed to have them in our 
classrooms these last few 
months.  They are very 
talented teachers!  May God 
richly bless them as they finish 
their last semester of school 
and prepare for their own 
classroom of students!
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